
NOVEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER
 
 
Oaks Royal 3 is starting to come alive with snowbirds returning. 
 
Bingo: Tuesday at 6:30 pm
 
Coffee: Wednesday at 8:30 am
 
Penny Bingo: Friday at 12:30 pm
 
Board Meeting: Club House Nov. 1st 3:00 pm
 
HOA Membership Meeting: Nov. 2nd 7:00 pm
 
         If you are interested in attending but are unable to, we can set up Zoom. RSVP as
soon as possible if interested to Ann Parks. 
 
Please wear a mask and social distance when attending events. 
 
We have two positions we will be voting on in January, treasurer and secretary. Sally
and Jean both expressed they wish not to run again. We need our members to step up
and volunteer to run. If you are interested in any position, please let Cathy Sweet
know. 
 
A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL WHO FILLED IN DURING OUR
ABSENCE
 
Ann Parks, 
 
President
 


